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Charlestown  

Community  

Primary School 

You must be in school 
each day for 8.45am! 

Friday 1st December 2023 

Goodbye Mr Garvey! 

We will truly miss you Mr Garvey and we 
really appreciate all you have done for 

Charlestown over the years.                         
Good luck with your new venture! 

 
 
 
 

The phonics stay and play was a huge 
success on Friday! 

Thank you to all who came and we hope 
you enjoyed meeting Fred the Frog! 

Year 5’s                                     
Delicious Delicacies!   

 
Year 5 have been learning about a range of 
fresh and processed ingredients and have 
also gained much confidence developing 
their peeling, chopping and slicing skills 

when making a Bolognese sauce! 
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Dates              

coming up 

this                    

term 

Christmas jumper and dress day 

Christmas dinner day 

Christmas party day 

School closes for half term 

Children return to school for Spring term 

Friday 15th December 

Tuesday 19th December 

Wednesday 20th December 

Wednesday 20th December 

Wednesday 3rd January 

Attendance 

Team 10 and Team 12 are the      

attendance stars for last week! 

Stars of the Week 

 Rhiannat (Team 12), Jonelle (Team 11),   

Ellie (Team 10), Kacper (Team 9),          

Abbie (Team 8), Lucas (Team7),                                    

Bailey (Team 6), Amelia (Team 5),                                    

Deva-Beau (Team 4), Aaliyah (Team 3),                                        

Michael (Team 2), Mohammed (Team 1),                                

Isabella H (Rec 1), John (Rec 2),                                           

Ocean (Nur 1), Connie (Nur 2). 

Football Frenzy  
Mr Garvey’s last big match! 

 
Our boys football team had two league games this 

week. On Tuesday, they put in an impressive      
display against a tough, Christ the King, team. The 
game finished at  2-2. The following night, the boys 
took to the field again, this time against St Ann’s. 
The boys put in a dominate performance winning 

the game 7-0. Well done to all the lads! 
 
 

On Thursday afternoon, our North Manchester 
Champions rugby team took part in the Manchester 

Grand Finals. After losing by one try in both their 
group games, it meant the team could only finish 

5th or 6th in Manchester overall. In what was going 
to be Mr Garvey’s last ever competitive match at 

Charlestown, the team put in amazing performance 
winning the game 5-3. Therefore, finishing 5th in 

Manchester.  
 
 

Finally, we as a school, we would thank Mr Garvey 
for all of his hard work and dedication with all the 

sports teams over the last 10 years. You’ve inspired 
so many children by giving them the opportunity to 

be part of a team that no matter the results, the 
sense of achievement and memories created will 

last a life time. 

 

 

Thank you to all of you who 
attended the meeting on                   

Wednesday. 

Please make sure you have completed and 
handed in all of the forms as soon as        
possible, including medical and food           

allergies. 
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